
Project Update: January 2020 
 

• Between October- December 2019, 8 cameras trap were placed at 1 site in 
the Yungas, in Salta province. The cameras were left in the field for a month 
and then removed. 15 recorders were also placed. 

• On October 1 scientific poster was presented in the VI Biodiversity and 
Conservation National Congress in La Rioja province. 

• Between November – December 2019, 2 workshops were carried out. 1 aimed 
for 100 school students talking about conservation and biodiversity of Yungas 
endemic and threatened species. Another workshop destined to the national 
park rangers training. This was about the use of camera traps and automatic 
recorders for the identification of conservation priorities areas. In these 
workshops’ brochures were delivered. 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


